
Safari Class 
 

In February in Safari class we have enjoyed welcoming and working with our new teacher Mr Andrew. In literacy 

we have been having fun reading our new book Stick Man, which we have used to help improve our language 

and storytelling skills. Our mathematics work has focused on subtraction, both mental, written and further applying 

in context. In IPC we have continued our treasure islands unit, where we used Google Maps to identify and label 

major cities and physical features of Japan. We then compared Hokkaido to the Seychelles, another island closer 

to the equator. We watched promotional adverts then used graphic design software to make posters for the 

Seychelles to attract tourists to the very different activities to enjoy! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


